
 

 
 
 
 

PETRUS RESOURCES ANNOUNCES CHANGES TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 
 
CALGARY, ALBERTA, March 11, 2021 – Petrus Resources Ltd. ("Petrus" or the "Company") (TSX: PRQ) announces that Mr. Stephen 
White has resigned from his position as a director of Petrus.  The Board of Directors is also pleased to announce that Mr. Ken Gray has 
joined the Petrus Board.  Mr. Ken Gray is a Petroleum Engineer with a degree from Texas A&M University and has over thirty-five years 
of experience in the oil and gas sector.   
 
The staff, management, and Board of Directors of Petrus would like to thank Mr. White for his commitment and service to Petrus.  We 
all wish him the best in his future endeavours. 
 
 
ABOUT PETRUS 
Petrus is a public Canadian oil and gas company focused on property exploitation and strategic acquisitions in Alberta.   
 
For further information, please contact: 
Neil Korchinski, P.Eng. 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
T: 403-930-0889 
E: nkorchinski@petrusresources.com   
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